
  

 

Learning Council  
Meeting Notes from November 9, 2007 

 

  
 KATE BARRY  

 MARY BRAU 

  
 LIDA HERBURGER    
  
  

 ROMA CUSIMANO 

 KEN MURDOFF 

 TAMARA PINKAS 
 LARRY SCOTT 

 CATHERINE RESCHKE 

 KEN ZIMMERMAN 

 SONYA CHRISTIAN          

OUTCOMES: DISCUSSION: 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

ATTENDANCE: 

AGENDA: 
 
Announcements:  
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Election of Chair: 
 
 
Policy Review: 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Bond and Capital 
Construction presentation 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
Discussion: 

- Pathways tool: Starting to work on it.  Still “clunky”. 
- Diversity Guidelines approved at the faculty council meeting. 
- High School Focus: Cottage Grove Summit 
- Enrollment growth still important: 
- Moodle: Moving from beta version to full production in a week and a 

half. 
- Sustainability and Learning: Sierra magazine put out the “ten coolest” 

campuses and Lane, although not on the list, was mentioned for its 
recycling efforts.  Oberlin College was top on the list 

 
Discussion: 

- Tamara was voted in as chair of learning council for 2007-2008. 
 
Discussion: 

- Learning Council has already completed the work but in a different 
format. 

- Tamara Pinkas will transfer the information to the “official” list from 
College Council. 

 
 
Discussion: 
Bob Mention and Sonya Christian updated the council on the progress made 
in the bond and capital construction project. 
 


